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Friday 9th May 2025 
Dear Parents and Carers,         

 
Girls’ Football Club: Years 4, 5 and 6 

 
I am pleased to inform you that I am able to offer 5 dates for the girls’ football club, which will be available for 
a maximum of 30 pupils from across Year 4,5 and 6 on the following Friday dates between 3pm and 4:15pm:  
 

• Friday 23rd May 

• Friday 6th June 

• Friday 13th June 

• (No session on 20th June due to INSET) 

• Friday 27th June  

• Friday 4th July 

If your daughter does not have a P.E lesson on a Friday, then she should ensure she brings in her kit so that 
she can get changed after school.  The girls should also have their own shin pads and long socks to 
wear.   
  
At the end of the club, I (Miss Smith) will escort the children up to the area by the school reception to be met 
if they are being collected. (Year 4 must be collected by an adult, Years 5 & 6 are able to walk home). 
 
This club is at no cost to pupils.  To book your child a place please visit the clubs section on your Arbor app. 
Places will be allocated on a first come, first serve basis.  If your child was previously booked on this club for 
the Autumn term, you will still need to sign up again for the Summer term.  Furthermore, the club is now being 
opened up to Year 4 pupils, with the aim of being able to select an upper school team for the next academic 
year (as football tournaments are often scheduled early into the new term).  
 
Absence/cancellation: 
 
You child’s safety is of the upmost importance to us. Therefore, it is vital that you telephone the school 
office by 1:30pm if your child is unable to attend on that day. Please note, repeated failure to advise of 
your child’s absence could compromise your child’s place on the club. Thank you for your understanding and 
co-operation.  Should the club need to be cancelled, due to weather, then you will receive a message by 
1.30pm on that day.   
 
If you have any questions regarding any of this information, please do not hesitate to contact the school 
office. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Miss Smith  
(Year 6 teacher) 
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